
YOU’RE INVITED!  
Please join Bishop Lynne online for a Town Hall Meeting to discuss the report “A Path Forward”
provided by the Structures Working Group (SWG).

WHEN:  There are 4 town hall meeting dates available to choose from

● Friday, January 13 (2:00pm-3:00pm Pacific) 
● Tuesday, January 17 (7:00pm-8:00pm Pacific)
● Wednesday, January 18 (11:15am-12:15pm Pacific)
● Wednesday, January 18 (7:00pm-8:00pm Pacific)

WHERE:  on ZOOM

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83901317419?pwd=dUVJYU9aMlhFaDJDempDZ3JacFpqQT09

Meeting ID: 839 0131 7419
Passcode: 394690

WHO:  YOU!  Everyone is welcome! Everyone is needed!  

HOW TO PREPARE:  
● Please read the report “A Path Forward” available from your church council or online via

https://www.kootenayanglican.ca/pages/structures-working-group-swg
● Think about: What questions do you have?  Comments?  Ideas? 
● Please pray and keep all peoples of the Diocese in your prayers as we gather to discuss

the report.  

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND:   Please provide your comments and ideas to Bishop Lynne’s
attention through Kate Dalton at  admin@kootenay.info.  Thank you!
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